Cé6

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - June 28, 2022
From: Fleur Samson CwW (PM) - Report No. 26, Item 4
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 80 Glen Shields Avenue
Date: May-27-22 1:37:47 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

Re: Official Plan Amendment File OP.21.030
Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.21.058

It is unnecessary to build a 7 and 9 storey mixed use residential building in this subdivision.
Traffic is already heavy. Adding a higher volume of people into this area would overpopulate
it.

There are multiple projects multi story buildings in nearby areas. Please do not add one in this

neighbourhood.

Also, a large construction project would make it much more difficult for the residents in this

area.
Please keep the Glen Shields plaza with businesses only.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Fleur Samson
. Quaker Ridge Road



